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Important Reminder about Summer Holidays Period
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The summer holidays will start soon. However, as you know, the infection of the COVID-19 has not stopped in Japan

Please observe the instructions on the attached sheet even during the summer holidays period
Also, please refrain from returning to your home country even during the summer holidays. Please reconfirm the

document entitled "Note for Temporary Leave" dated April 14


https://www.u-toyama.ac.jp/wp/wp-content/uploads/20210414Temporary-Leave.pdf
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-Do not go to the prefectures where “a state of emergency” has been
declared. When going to “high alert area”*, be sure to take thorough
measures to prevent infection. Refrain from unnecessary and
unurgent visit to “the areas designated as requiring stronger anti-
virus measures*x”. Please refer to the links below for the latest
information.
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https://www.u-toyama.ac.jp/news-topics/15857/

* High alert area (University website -only in Japanese)
https //www u toyama ac jp/news- topics/1 5857/
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https://corona.go.jp/emergency/
xxAreas designated as requiring stronger anti-virus measures
based on the Law on Special Measures for Novel Influenza, etc.
(Cabinet Secretariat website -only in Japanese)
https://corona.go.jp/emergency/
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-Even in Toyama Prefecture, never take actions that increase the risk
of infection, such as having meals in a large group and/or for a long
time, hanging out in places where infection prevention measures are

insufficient, etc.
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-If you need to contact the university during the unlversity holidays
(August 7-16) because of such as being infected with the new COVID-
19, becoming a close contact of infected person etc., email promptly
to the address below specifying your school (or graduate school),
department, name, and contact information.

E mail:covid-19@adm.u-toyama.ac.jp
(cc IZ ryugaku@adm.u-toyama.ac.jp HEANTLZE LN, )
(Please include “ryugaku@adm.u-toyama.ac.jp” in “CC”).


mailto:ryugaku@adm.u-toyama.ac.jp

